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Effective June 30, 2019, Mitel discontinued testing and documenting compatibility

of specific server hardware models with Mitel Standard Linux (MSL) and making
recommendations. Refer to the Hardware Compatibility section of the MSL Installation
and Administration Guide to select the hardware to run your MSL based applications. This
move increases the range of hardware options for Mitel customers, including lower- cost
options and servers from additional vendors.

Customers must choose hardware that meets the minimum requirements for the
applications it will run. Application hardware requirements are documented in the
engineering guide or the installation guide for each application.© Copyright 2019, Mitel
Networks Corporation. All Rights Reserved. The Mitel word and logo are trademarks of
Mitel Networks Corporation. Any reference to third party trademarks are for reference
only and Mitel makes no representation of ownership of these marks.

Discontinuation of MSL Qualified Hardware Program




M 't [“ Copyright 2023, Mitel Networks Corporation. All Rights Reserved. The Mitel word and logo are trademarks of
00 I e mitel.com Mitel Networks Corporation, including itself and subsidiaries and authorized entities. Any reference to third party
Powering connections trademarks are for reference only and Mitel makes no representation of ownership of these marks.



	Contents
	



